
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our learning surrounding the fabulous novel "Stig of the Dump" we are planning a short trip 

to the Heavens nature area on the afternoon of Monday 6th October. This is a short walk from 

school. Our aim is to soak up the sights and sounds of the natural world, collecting photos, 

descriptions, vocabulary, sketches ready for use back at school to enhance our extended writing, 

particularly our descriptions of settings. 

  

The trip will be within school hours and there is no charge associated with the trip. All children need 

to come to school in their usual school uniform. Please can all children wear appropriate footwear and 

a rain coat as rain is a possibility and it is very likely to be wet underfoot. 

  

If you have any concerns about your child attending this trip, please speak to the office or myself. 

  

Many thanks, 

Mr Gibbons 

 


